
April 12, 2011 Common Council Public Hearing 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF OWEN 

WASTEWATER FACILITIES PLAN 
 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the City of Owen will hold a public hearing at the Owen City Hall, 219 
N. Pine Street, Owen, Wisconsin 54460 on Tuesday, April 12, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. to consider a 
Wastewater Facilities Plan. 
 

The Wastewater Facilities Plan addresses the wastewater treatment needs at the City of Owen. The 
public hearing will include a discussion of the wastewater facilities planning process, the recommended 

improvements, and the financial impact of the proposed improvements to the community. At this 
hearing, questions regarding the Wastewater Facilities Plan will be addressed and public comments will 
be accepted for consideration and submission to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.  
 
A copy of the Wastewater Facilities Plan report will be available for public review at the Owen City Hall, 

219 N. Pine Street, Owen, Wisconsin between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. Copies of the report may be obtained from MSA Professional Services, Inc., 214 West Second 
Street, Marshfield, Wisconsin 54449-2719 for a fee of $50.00 each. 
 
Written comments regarding the Wastewater Facilities Plan will be accepted by MSA Professional 
Services, Inc., 214 West Second Street, Marshfield, Wisconsin 54449-2719 until April 27, 2011. 

 
Dated this 28th day of March, 2011. 
 
Terri Ernst, City Clerk 

 


